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In this, the last Market Intelligence report of 2023 – a partnership between ILC, 
ARC360 and Trend Tracker – I’d like to say a thank you to all our Trend Tracker 
Sponsors (see right); our increasing number of Industry Subscribers and our Data & 
Media partners; and, more specifically, ILC and ARC360 for their continued 
collaboration.

During 2023 we have experienced fantastic growth of the Trend Tracker business 
with an increase in consultancy; financial institutions - amongst others - becoming 
subscribers; and new sponsors and data/media partners.

I hope you enjoy this last Market Intelligence report for 2023 and look forward to 
bringing you more insights in partnership with ILC/ARC360 in 2024.
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